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I am a citizen of Vermont and in strong support of H51, H175, H214. I work in child care 

in Burlington. While watching and helping these amazing young people grow up I need 

to know that I am living in a state that is doing all in its power to ensure that they have a 

healthy and safe environment to live in. So I hope that these issues are taken up first thing 

next session. 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brynne Martin 

Burlington, VT 

 


